
Child Allowance to be Paid Out in April 
 

 

The amount for February and March will be paid out on Fri 11 April. Those who 
submitted new applications from mid-March onwards will receive payment from May 
onwards. 
 
In principle, the Child Allowance are paid from the month following the application 
date. Retroactive payments are not made, so please ensure you apply promptly 
(except for applications made within 15 days of the day after childbirth or planned 
moving-out date).  
 
For children who will no longer be in the high school age group as of March, 
recipients who still have caregiving and living expenses for them after April must 
submit a notification by Wed 16 April (this applies only if the total number of children 
being cared for is three or more). 
 
Inquiries: 

Childcare Support Divisions (Aoi Ward      054-221-1093, Suruga Ward      054-287-

8674, Shimizu Ward      054-354-2120), Kambara Branch Office      054-385-7790) 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Translated by:  

International and Intercultural Affairs Division 
 City of Shizuoka 

(Source: Shizuoka Kibun, April 2025) 


